
Agency Response to the Economic Impact Analysis 
 
The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) generally agrees with the economic 
impact analysis prepared by the Department of Planning and Budget.  However, DEQ 
does not believe that the compliance costs will be significant enough to discourage the 
reclamation and reuse of wastewater.  In order to further address this issue, with input 
from the public, DEQ will specifically request comment from the public on whether any 
provisions of this regulation discourage the reclamation and reuse of wastewater and will 
address any concerns raised prior to the final adoption of the regulation.        


